
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Contact : Graham Kelly 

 

Telephone :   01904 553457 

 

E-mail:   graham.kelly@york.gov.uk 

 

Our Ref:  GK / MD / VTS / DEC 060 9813 

25 August 2006 

 

Dear «Dear» 

 

Crockey Hill: Proposed traffic signals at the Wheldrake Lane junction with the A19 

 

Please find enclosed for your information a copy of the consultation material explaining proposals to 

introduce traffic signals at the Wheldrake Lane junction with the A19, at Crockey Hill. 

 

You will note that the deadline for the receipt of any comments is Friday 15 September, and hope that 

this will provide sufficient time for you to consider this particular matter before responding with any 

views or concerns. 

 

If you require further clarification regarding the issues involved, or require additional details, please do 

not hesitate to contact me and I will be pleased to offer what assistance I can. 

 

 

Yours «Yours» 

 

 

 

Graham Kelly 

Senior Engineer 

Transport & Safety 
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ANNEX  F 


